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DOCUMENT NO. 01938-2025 
FPSO - COMMISSION CLERK 

Consolidated Water Works 
P.O. Box 786 

Ponchatoula, LA 70454 
386-752-6729 

March 19, 2025 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Attn: Phillip Ellis 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20240121-WU 

Dear Mr. Ellis, 

This letter is being provided in response to a deficiency letter for the grandfather certificate 
application submitted to your office. At the time that our systems were constructed, the well 
construction permits were obtained through the Department of Environmental Protection (DEP). 
Permitting information from the DEP has been provided for Shady Oaks, 242 Village, and Azalea 
Park. 

These systems are exempt from having separate permits through the Suwannee River 
Water Management District. As stated, construction permits were initally obtained through DEP. 
With regard to water use, our systems provide water for domestic use as defined in Section 
373.019(6). F.S. which is a specific exemption listed under Rule 40B-2.051, F.A.C. Additionally, 
our wells are less than 8 inches in diameter and the systems withdraw less than 100,000 gallons 
per day. 

If you have any questions or if additional informaiton is needed, please contact our office 
at 386-752-6729 or 904-476-7979. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Sherri Boyd 

Sherri Boyd 


